
Houghton	Draft	Neighbourhood	Plan	August	14th	deadline	approaches	
	

The	pre-submission	consultation	meeting	held	in	the	Village	Hall	on	Wednesday	July	6th	
was	pleasingly	well	attended.	
	
Following	a	brief	introduction,	attendees	were	invited	to	look	at	the	draft	Neighbourhood	
Plan,	ask	questions	of	members	of	the	Neighbourhood	Plan	Working	Party	and	take	away	
copies	of	the	comments	forms	for	completion,	then	return	to	a	drop-off	box	in	Houghton	
Garage	or	in	the	Newsagent/Post	Office.	
	
Your	comments	on	the	draft	plan	are	important	and	you	are	encouraged	to	participate.	
More	comments	forms	are	available	from	the	above	locations,	or	by	contacting	any	Parish	
Councillor.	
	
As	widely	publicised,	the	final	date	for	submission	of	comments	is	Sunday	14th	August	
2016.	Unfortunately	comments	forms	cannot	be	accepted	after	this	date.	
	
	
Please	remember	that	the	full	draft	plan	is	available	to	view	at	the	above	locations	or	on	
line	at:	
http://www.houghtononthehillpc.org.uk/neighbourhood-plan.html	
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